
 
 
 
 
 
June 15, 2021 
 
City Council 
City of Cordova 
Re: Picnic shelter proposal at harbor entrance 
 
Dear Mayor and City Council; 

The women of Pioneer’s of Alaska Igloo #5 have become aware of a proposal for 
the fill lot near the entrance of the harbor that was submitted to the city parks and 
recreation board. We support the concept which includes providing a covered 
picnic area along with information kiosks describing the history of fishing in 
Cordova and early Cordovans.  

Currently our town is lacking places protected from the weather for people to eat 
lunch, gather, sit and relax, or simply enjoy the views within walking distance of 
town. The covered picnic area, open tables, food trucks, and kiosks would be 
enjoyed by visitors and residents alike.  

The proposal is a great idea for such a beautiful spot and would be an asset the 
town could be proud of. Please give this idea serious consideration. The 
Pioneer’s of Alaska Igloo #5 could provide financial support for the kiosks as 
well as historical information. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Cece Wiese 
President of Igloo #5 Pioneer’s of Alaska 

CC: Cordova Parks and Recreation Board 

PO BOX 335  COR DOVA,  AK 99574  
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